
1.28.21 

IMPORTANT COMMUNITY NOTICE 
__________________________________________ 

In partnership with Tohono O’odham Tribal 
Leadership, Bashas’ will be reserving the first 

hour every Wednesday in February for 
ELDER* ONLY SHOPPING. 

ELDER ONLY SHOPPING 

Every Wednesday in February 
7 – 8 a.m.

(Feb. 3, Feb. 10, Feb. 17, Feb. 24) 

*Elders age 55+, one person will be allowed to assist if needed but that
individual is not allowed to shop. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding. 


